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DR. WILLIAM S. SADLER

533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY

CHICAGO  December 27, 1961
/ .

kir. Clyde Bedell
25071 Tepa Way
Los Altos Hills, California

Dear Clyde:

It was nice to get such a long and newsy letter from you

under date of December 20th. Just to think the way time
is going by. 1 had the old Forum register out the other
day recounting some things to the First Urantia Society.

Saw your name away back on the ploneer roster.

I had my second round with a coronary in September, and I
guess I really was sick this time, but I got through all

right--never felt better in my life than I do now.

I got the notion from some one that you were going to be
in these parts one of these days, and I hope I heard right.

It will indeed be & pleasure to have a visit with you.

I have tne first volume of the French translation of the

Urantia Book, and it is a very nice job. We are all work-
ing hard on_the Index, and I am sure the coming yeur will
see the conclusion of that task. -._
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Sincerely yours,

Dtloenime L il

Filliam S. Sadler
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